

T: 01207 292180

E: info@ndacademy.co.uk
W: www.northdurhamacademy.co.uk

Principal: Mrs A Sweeten

Our Ref CLO/VIK

10th September 2019

Year 6 Open Evening Wednesday 18th September 2019 at 6.00 p.m.

Dear Parent/Carer

North Durham Academy 2019 - the best results ever!

We would be delighted if you could attend our Open Evening on Wednesday 18th September. The evening is open to parents/carers and students currently in Year 5 and Year 6. The evening will begin with a presentation from our Principal, Mrs Sweeten, at 6.00 p.m. in the main theatre.

Following the presentation, parents/carers and children will have the opportunity to explore our fantastic building and participate in a range of "hands on" activities in all subject areas.

Due to increasing student numbers, it is more important than ever that you seize this opportunity to experience the quality of education we can offer your child.

In addition to this evening, we welcome any family who may wish to visit the Academy to experience our ethos during the school day; if you wish to take up this offer, please make an appointment with reception.

We look forward to welcoming you and your son/daughter.

Yours sincerely

Co'llaffe.

C O'Keeffe (Mrs)
Assistant Principal

